
 
 

Information Notice: 
Reports Migration - ESAR A2.1 and M1 

 

Information Notice  January 12, 2009 

 
Attention All ACE Report Users 

 
The A2.1/M1 release requires a more robust data warehouse to handle additional 
reporting capabilities.  As part of the deployment of A2.1, the existing data 
warehouse information must be migrated to the new data warehouse.  To 
accomplish this, the following migration activities will occur: 
 

o Between January 19 and January 24, 2009, Account Management, 
Authorized Data Extract and Transactions reports will remain “static.”  No 
nightly updates will occur.  Data will be complete on January 25, 
2009. 

o Account Revenue reports will not be migrated until the afternoon of 
January 24, 2009. 

o A message will be posted to the ACE News Tab when the data migration 
is completed. 

 


